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October 2017, saw the opening of the new Meghraj Infrastructure Consulting office in Kenya.  Prabakar 

Vanam, who has joined to head up IC in East Africa from Meghraj’s Nairobi office, said ‘The business 

is seeing substantial traction and we are already working on multiple projects in East Africa.  Meghraj’s 

strong credentials of being a technical service provider, as well as having substantial experience in 

financing and fund raising, is being well received by client and partners. Having both a presence on the 

ground in the area, together with highly skilled resource from our international operations is proving a 

valuable combination for our clients’. 

Prabhakar has over 14 years of experience in urban development, transportation, public finance, 

healthcare and education sectors. International development, public financial management, revenue 

mobilisation, M&E, program management and business development. His Africa experience includes 

working in Kenya, Ethiopia, Tanzania, Rwanda, Somalia, Ghana and Zimbabwe designing and 

evaluating programmes and projects for government, donors and INGOs. He has earlier worked with 

IPE Global and ICF International. 

 

OCTOBER 2017 


